[image: WG_positive_40mm]




WRITTEN STATEMENT 
BY
THE WELSH GOVERNMENT

	
TITLE 
	
[bookmark: _GoBack]Consultation on the implementation of changes to the park homes commission rate

	DATE 
	26 September 2018

	BY
	Rebecca Evans, Minister for Housing & Regeneration



Further to my decision to gradually reduce the maximum commission rate payable on the sale of a park home from 10% to 5% over a 5-year period, I have, today, launched a formal consultation about how the implementation of that change should be made.  

It is important to note that this consultation does not seek to revisit the decision to reduce the commission rate. Rather, views are being sought as to how the decision should be implemented. The questions relate to when to introduce the first reduction, what guidance, if any, is needed to support the change, and how best to communicate that change. 

The consultation is available at: https://beta.gov.wales/implementing-changes-park-home-commission-rate , and will close on 14 December 2018.
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